
CA   CH THE SPIRIT 

ARTS & CRAFTS FESTIVAL  

Dear Artisan: 

          We invite you to participate in Holy Cross Episcopal Church’s 2nd annual “CA   CH 

THE SPIRIT” arts and homemade crafts festival on October 5, 2024, from 9 am to 3 pm.   

We are working to ensure the greater Pensacola community is aware of and        

excited about this arts and crafts festival. 

Our church location at 7979 North 9th Avenue in northeast Pensacola, has high    

vehicular traffic daily.  Over 26,000 people view our banners and digital signage       

throughout the day.  Our “Save The Date” campaign will begin two months before the 

event with a solid social media presence for community event calendars.  We will strive 

to maximize public interest in the festival. 

The event itself runs from 9 am to 3 pm, with set up beginning at 7 am.  An area 

will be set aside for vendor parking.  We are including an application form with general 

information.  If you have any questions, please contact Jean Gibson at 850-293-0975 or 

email jean.h.gibson@gmail.com.  You may also leave a message with the Holy Cross 

Office at 850-477-8596 and we will return your call. 

We hope you will “CA   CH THE SPIRIT”!  Contact us to reserve your space for      

October 5, 2024. 

 

Jean Gibson, Chairwoman  

CA   CH THE SPIRIT ARTS FESTIVAL.  


